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Report on PYTHON Worlshop 

 
Event Details 

Title of the Event  Workshop on “Python” 

Date of the Event  24th March,2023 

Timings 10.30 am to 4.00 pm 

Venue Seminar Hall (E-Block Ground Floor) 

No. of Participants Attended  86 

Mode  Offline 

Resource Persons  Mr. Jitender Kumar,  

 Data Scientist, Appwars Technologies Private Limited,  

 Noida, 9871451336 
Coordinator  Prof. Dr. S. C. Gupta (HOD, CSE Department) 

Co-coordinator Ms. Aakansha Mahajan and Mr. Puneet Sharma 

 

 

The Department of Computer Science and Engineering organized a One Day Workshop on 

PYTHON in association with Appwars Technologies Private Limited, Noida on March 24, 2023 

from 10 AM to 4.30 PM in the seminar hall, ground floor, E-block. Python is a high-level, general-

purpose programming language. It is dynamically typed and garbage-collected. It supports multiple 

programming paradigms, including structured, object- oriented and functional programming. 

Considering the growing importance of the language in the programming world, the students were 

encouraged to attend the workshop. 

The session began with a welcome of the resource person. Mr. Jitender Kumar, Data Scientist, 

Appwars Technologies Private Limited, Noida was the invited resource person to conduct the 

workshop. He started the session from basic programming concepts & then advanced to higher 

levels. He discussed the syntax & semantics initially, then stressed upon the importance of Python 

in the emerging areas of Machine Learning, Data Science, Artificial Intelligence, etc. This 

workshop covered various skills including text manipulation, modular programming, working with 

and retrieving data, interacting with files on your computer, and using some of the more popular 

third-party libraries (and getting them installed when and where we need them). The goal is to get 

participants up and running with Python in as short a time as possible. 

The workshop participants were able to successfully code and run their programs. The workshop 

turned out to be a major successful event, imparting lot of knowledge about python programming 

and how to solve simple problems with python programming.  

The session concluded with the felicitation of the resource person by the HOD, Dr. S.C. Gupta 

along with Ms. Aakansha Mahajan and Mr. Puneet Sharma. 

 

 

 



 

Pics of the Workshop 

 

 
Pic1- Mr. Jitender during the workshop 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Pic2- Mr. Jitender interacting with the studetns during the workshop 



 

 
 

 Pic 3- Mr. Jitender during the workshop 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
  

Pic1- Mr. Jitender along with Director (PIET), HOD (CSE) and other faculty members during the workshop 
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